
 

 

 
6th of May 2016 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Re: School Athletics Carnival at Head St Oval  
 
Centralian Middle School is having their yearly Athletics Carnival at 
Head St Oval between 8:45am and 2.30pm, Thursday the 19th of May.   

The students will travel to and from the destination on charter buses 
and will be accompanied by all staff members.  

Students will need to be in their school sports shirt or dressed in 
House colours and ensure they have suitable footwear, a water bottle, 
hat, sunscreen and food for the day. There will also be a BBQ sizzling 
for those that bring money.  

You will find a permission slip at the bottom of this form, please fill in 
and return the slip to give consent for your child to leave from Head St 
Oval at 2.30pm. If the slip is not returned the student will be returning 
to CMS by 3pm.  

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Ryan 
McGhie on 8950 2500 or ryan.mcghie@ntschools.net 

 
 
 
 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  
 
Dear Parent / Guardian,  
Please sign and return this slip for your child to leave directly from the 
Head St Oval at 2.30pm from the Athletics Carnival.  
 
Student Name : ___________________ 
Parent Name:_____________________ 
Parent Signature:__________________ 

 
Yours sincerely 

Ryan McGhie      Eddie Fabijan 
PE/Health Teacher     Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


